
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
NOTICE 

 

Pursuant to I.C. § 9-14.1-2-1(b), the Indiana BMV will hold a public 
hearing in which comment will be taken from the public regarding 
the consolidation of the Ellettsville BMV branch, located at 4629 
W. Richland Plaza Dr., Bloomington, IN 47404, into the 
Bloomington BMV branch, located at 1531 S. Curry Pike, 
Bloomington, IN 47403.    
 
The Public Hearing will be held at Ellettsville Town Hall located 
at 1150 W. Guy McCown Dr., Ellettsville, IN 47429. The hearing 
will take place on Monday, October 18 at 6:00 p.m.  
 
In lieu of making a public comment at the hearing, you may email 
the BMV at bmvpublichearing@bmv.in.gov to express your 
thoughts on this issue. Emails must be sent by 11:59 p.m. on 
October 18, 2021. 
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